
From: dawn lamm <dawnlamm2424@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 11:21 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: Sound Variance request for an event at North Dale Recreation Center for 6/29/24 2-8 pm. 

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 

Hello, 

I received a notification that a sound variance request has been make for a private event for the North 

Dale Recreation Center for Saturday 6/29/24. I live at 782 Arlington Ave W Saint Paul MN 55117 (within 6 

blocks )and wish to voice my concern about the sound variance being granted.  This is a residential 

neighborhood adjacent to Como Park where events that require a sound variance are normally held. This 

request is also being made with a very compressed time frame for proper community notification and 

review/response. I look forward to a timely response in accordance with the compressed time frame 

required for this variance request. 

Thank you so much for your attention with this matter. 

Best, 

Dawn Lamm 

651-366-0017 

 


